REMINDER

No. EDN-HE(21)F(10)13/2021Road Safety ."%7‘ ":\
Directorate of Higher Education e §
Himachal Pradesh
E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in & genbr@rediffmail.com
Dated: Shimla-171001 the , 2021
To
1. All the Principals Govt. Degree/Skt. Colleges in H.P.
2. All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in HP.
Subject: - Regarding providing of account numbers for release of Road Safety

fund.

In continuation to this Directorate letter of even number dated 25-11-
2021(Copy enclosed) and e-mails dated 27-11-2021 & 03-12-2021. on the above mentioned
subject.

In this regard, you were directed to provide details of Account numbers of
all the Educational institutions under your jurisdiction to this Directorate immediately as per the
format. It is a matter of grave concern that the above information has not been received from
some Govt. Colleges and DDHEs till date.

In view of above, you are once again directed to send the same to this
Directorate through return fax/e-mail so that same could be send to the Road Safety Cell in time.

TREAT IT AS MOST URGENT AND TIME BOUND.
Joint Directo?%:l:i.gher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Endst. No. Even dated Shimla -1 the , 2021

Copy to:-
1. The Addl. Commissioner, Transport (RSC). HP Shimla-4 .w.r.t. above mentioned letter

ber and date.
%;:,meal officer I.T. Cell with request of upload the same on departmental website.
3. Guard File.
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: Joint Director of Higher Education

06§ DEC 20 Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
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No-EDN-HE (21) F (10) 13/2021-Road Safety
Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh 19 NDV 202\
Telephone No.0177-2653120 Extension: 234 Fax:0177-2812882

E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in & genbr@reiffmail.com
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Dated: Shimla-171001 the 8 NEIeHbar 2071

L. All the Principals Govt. Degree/Skt. Colleges in H.P
2. All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education
in H.P,

Subject: - Regarding providing of account numbers for release of Road Safety fund.

On the above cited subject, it is intimated that a meeting of State Level Standing
Committee on Road Safety was conducted under the Chairmanship of Additional Chief Secretary
(Transport) to the Govt. of H.P. on 16/11/2021 at 11:30 AM in H.P. Secretariat vide which it was
decided that Road Safety Cell will provide Rs. 10,000 each to all the Govt. Colleges and to all the

Govt. Senior Secondary Schools in H.P. to conduct various activities regarding Road Safety

therefore, you are directed to provide details of Account numbers of all the Educational Institutions

; under your jurisdiction to this Directorate immediately through return fax/e-mail as per the details
= below:-
sr. Name of Govt. | Name of the | Name of the | Bank A/_E 1FSC Name Bf
No. College/GSSS | Principal/contact | Bank no. Code Branch of
number the bank

This may be given top priority so that the same could be sent to the Road Safety
cell for further disbursement of the said amount,
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5! Joint Director ofMHigher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Endst. No. Even dated Shimla-171001  the @("Wovember, 2021

Copy for information and necessary action, to:-
1. The Additional Commissicner, Transport (RSC), Himachal Pradesh Shimla-4.

2. Technical Officer I.T, Cell with request to upload the same on departmental website.
3. Guard File,
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25 NOV 2021
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